
 
 

 

From: Commander, Post 60 

To: Commander, 9
th

 District 

 

Re: Report of Activity, Post 60 – May – September 14
th

 2010 

 

Date: 18 September 2010 

 

May –  8
th

 – Held Annual Cinco de Mayo fundraiser; 12
th

 Swearing in of New Officers; 

22
nd

 Catered event; 25
th

 Presentation of (3) Citizenship Awards to students Cascade 

School; 29
th

 Cascade School held their Annual Sober Grad event;  Memorial Day 

Celebration, Cemeteries and Post. 

 

June – (2) KWP (Kelly’s Whitewater Park) Kayak Safety Classes; 6
th

, SAL Member 

John Hennings funeral;  12
th

, Northwest Coast Guard Auxiliary held their Annual 

conf./Catered; 13
th

 Funeral Crown Point Cemetery; 14
th

 KWP Grand- opening, we 

provided all the parking attendants for over 1000 in attendance; 19
th

 Held a Joint 

Legion/Chamber Community Mixer; 26
th

 Girl Scout Fundraiser. 

 

July – 3
rd

 Marched in Annual Cascade July 4
th

 Parade, with Post 119 participating; 7
th

 

members attended Post 119’s Float Trip in Riggins for disabled Vets; 10
th

 Funeral; 

30/31
st
 Catered for The Three Summit Bike Ride (over 600)  

 

 August – 1
st
 Pioneer Day; 3rd Idaho National Honor Guard provided training for the 

Post members; 6
th

 We held a surprise going way party for SGTMAJ Chin (member) who 

was deploying to Iraq; 11
th

 held our annual Picnic; 13
th

 Held Flag Raising Ceremony at 

KWP along with members of Post 119 and Idaho National Guard – after we catered a 

meal for over 200 in attendance.; 14
th

 Catered Anniversary Party; 21
st
 Catered KWP 

Family Party after the dedication of Kelly’s Statue at KWP; 28
th

 Co-hosted Mountain 

Home’s Family retreat at Pine Lakes Ranch Beach, Fielded (2) teams for Cascade 

Medical Foundation Annual Golf Tournament. 

 

September – 4
th

 Held a Casino Night jointly with Cascade Chamber; 11
th

 Held a 9/11 

Celebration, with Cascade Fire/Rescue and EMS in attendance; 13
th

 Catered Valley 

County Commissioners Meeting. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

In addition to the above: (1) Every Friday Night we are open for the membership, Vets 

and their guests for dinner/favorite beverage (2) The American Red Cross blood drives; 

(3) Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts meetings and events are held at the post. There is no 

charge for these organizations. (3) Our 1
st
 Vice Continues to serve as the Valley County 

Veterans Service Officer. (4) During this time the post made over $2500 in donations, 

which included meals to WICAP and for other community requests.  This does not 

include in-kind donations. 


